
Castlewood Public Meeting 
 
The public meeting at Castlewood was well attended and had a positive tone.  
 
-16 members of the public attended, including Tim Pogue, the Mayor of Ballwin and Justin Sparks, State 
Representative from District 110.  
 
-7 state park staff members were present.  
 
Compliments were received regarding the new trestle gate design, the experience in the vehicle-free 
area beyond the trestle gate, and the overall quality of the parks appearance and maintenance.  
 
Tim Pogue, the Mayor of Ballwin, was impressed with our visitation numbers and low closure figures as 
compared with previous years. He is very supportive of the park’s interest in hosting a managed deer 
hunt in 2024.  
 
 


